
Faculty Executive Committee  
Meeting Minutes  

Tuesday, November 15, 2016 
2:15-3:30 PM 

 
Present:  Denise Smith (chair), Greg Gerbi, Ron Seyb (scribe), Patti Steinberger 
 
1.  Denise reported that the elections were proceeding well thus far. 
 
2.  Denise noted that FEC needed to finalize its ballot-building rules sometime in 
the near future.     
 
3.  FEC discussed the ways that restrictions on committee membership were 
impeding its efforts both to honor faculty choice and to ensure competitive 
elections.  There have been times when the person elected to fill a committee seat 
ran unopposed because of disciplinary, divisional, or faculty status restrictions.  
FEC will be reaching out to committee chairs in the near future to ask them to 
assess the necessity of their current restrictions.   
 
4.  FEC discussed possible approaches to selecting faculty to serve on the 
Steering Committee for the Center for Humanistic Inquiry.      
 
5.  FEC discussed possible changes to the preference sheet that faculty who wish 
to stand for election or appointment must complete. 
 
6.  The meeting was adjourned at 3:30 PM 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Ron Seyb 
 
 
  


